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Degree: Architecture

Field of Knowledge: Engineering and Architecture

Faculty/School: Senior Polytechnic School

Course: ANALYSIS OF FORM II

Type: Basic Training ECTS credits: 6

Year: 1 Code: 3715

Teaching period: Second semester

Area: Graphic expression

Module: Introductory course

Teaching type: Classroom-based

Language: Spanish

Total number of student
study hours:

150

SUBJECT DESCRIPTION

Analysis of Form II explores the drawing processes outlined in Analysis of Form I. While in the previous process
the intention was to represent what is perceived using basic tools, the second block deals with improving
technique by including new factors. The first part involved analytical drawing while the second part features an
introduction to architectural design, and incorporates human beings as a core element for the perception of scale
and spatial narrative. The concept of location and the horizon line takes on a new meaning when drawing spaces
for living in. Study of landscape. The world of form grows more extensive and concepts such as density, line and
detail in perspective become measurable objectives with a view to representing atmosphere and depth. Not only
seeking formal representation, we also focus on key and salient points of the work to be undertaken. Students
then continue with short-term projects and high production that encourages agility in the mind-hand process.
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Basic Skills

Students must have demonstrated knowledge and understanding in an area of study that is founded on general
secondary education. Moreover, the area of study is typically at a level that includes certain aspects implying
knowledge at the forefront of its field of study, albeit supported by advanced textbooks

Students must be able to apply their knowledge to their work or vocation in a professional manner and possess
skills that can typically be demonstrated by coming up with and sustaining arguments and solving problems within
their field of study

Students must have the ability to gather and interpret relevant data (usually within their field of study) in order to
make judgments that include reflections on pertinent social, scientific or ethical issues

Students must be able to convey information, ideas, problems and solutions to both an expert and non-expert
audience

Students must have developed the learning skills needed to undertake further study with a high degree of
independence

General Skills

Capacity for analytical, synthetic, reflective, critical, theoretical and practical thought.

Ability to apply procedures.

Specific skills

An adequate knowledge of  spatial representation systems applied to architecture and urban planning.

Adequate knowledge of analysis and theory of form and the laws of visual perception applied to architecture and
urban planning.

An adequate knowledge of the  techniques involved in all phases of graphic surveying, from the drawing of initial
sketches to scientific restoration, applied to architecture and urban planning.

DISTRIBUTION OF WORK TIME

CLASSROOM-BASED ACTIVITY INDEPENDENT STUDY/OUT-OF-CLASSROOM
ACTIVITY

60   hours 90   hours
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